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Dear Residents 
 
 
 VACANCY ON BRETHERTON  PARISH COUNCIL 
 
The resignation of Cllr Wignall has created a Casual Vacancy which can 

be filled by the co-option of a Bretherton resident. 

The Parish Council meets around ten times per year and considers 

issues which affect the village 

If you would be interested in joining the Parish Council and helping to 

serve the community, can you please provide a short statement setting 

out your; 

Name  

Address 

The skills you feel you could bring  

and send this the Glenys Southworth. The Clerk, 12 The Avenue, 

Penwortham. PR10SU. 

Email; brethertonpc@yahoo.co.uk. by the 10th May 2024 

If you are interested, Glenys can also provide you with more details of 

the role. Her telephone number is 01772 746178. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Gwyneth Lloyd 

Gwyneth Lloyd 

Chair of Bretherton Parish Council 

 
 
 
 


